
Year 6 

This half term, Year 6 had a visit from Mike during anti-bullying week. 

Mike showed us important ways of defending ourselves when 

necessary. We learnt about the importance of looking after our 

bodies and minds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To continue anti-bullying week, we had a visit from Daisy and her 

mum. Daisy was born without her lower right arm and Mum came in 

to share her story to demonstrate to the children the significance of 

being inclusive. The children were in awe of Daisy and we loved 

having her visit. 

 

 

 

 

 



We had a fantastic Christmas Spectacular and made lots of goodies! 

We created our own pom-pom tree decorations, Christ  mas cards and 

decorated gingerbread men. The children had a great day and it 

certainly got them in the Christmas spirit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y6 have had fantastic music lessons this half term. We have been 

using glockenspiels to play music notes we created.   


